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GOVERNMENT for NSW

Amy Watson

Team Leader — Metropolitan Projects
Department of Planning & Environment
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

ATTN: Simon Truong
Dear Ms Watson

State significant development application for an executive lounge and public bar at
the Four Points Hotel, Darling Harbour (SSD 7014)
Notice of Exhibition

Thank you for your letter dated 13 July 2015, requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW)
review and comment on the above State Significant Development application.

TINSW has reviewed the supporting documentation provided in support of SSD 7014 and
has no further comment on this proposal.

Thank you for providing TINSW the opportunity to provide advice on development
application SSD 7014. Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please
contact Robert Rutledge, Principal Land Use and Transport Planner on 8202 2203 or at
Robert.rutledge@transport.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

/8718
ga
Pring Manager, Land Use Planning & Development
Frei Strategy and Planning CD15/12979
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